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the only way we are going to get anything accomplished 
down here, redistrlcting sales tax. We want to work 
with you. So what did we do last year? We gave you 
more money in exchange for your support of 882. Now,
882 is unconsitutional and what do you do? You come 
in here and say, well, we have got the school money 
now we want the rest of the money. Is that the kind of 
Senators you want to be? Aw, you are not that kind of 
Senators. You are not that greedy. You know that the 
valuation was where the $70 million was put on in the 
first place, was on valuation. How can you forget in 
such a few short months the comradeship and the fellow­
ship and the cooperation that we had, Davie Newell, how 
can you forget that in a few months? Davie says, it's 
easy, comes to money. Money means more, it's easy.
So new members, I say to you, this was the situation a 
few months ago. We gave...we gave and we explained to 
our schools why we gave. We gave them the benefit on 
the school aid because they helped us on 882 and now 
what happened, Senator Carsten, you are coming back and 
you want the whole pie. Well, I just don't believe that 
you would do that to the counties. All of my counties 
lose money, thousands of dollars, but one county makes 
$15,000. So I called up those people and I said, what 
do you want to do? And they said, Rex, you go for the 
best of the District, we will give up...we will give up 
the $15,000 we would get under the 8 0 - 2 0 so that the 
rest of the District can gain. Now, that made me feel 
good. Now I come down here and I find out that my fellow 
Senators who represent the State of Nebraska as well as 
their own Districts, are saying, bygones are bygones, 
we got the money in our jeans, we got the money in our 
pockets...

SENATOR CLARK: You ha/e one minute.

SENATOR HABERMAN: ...and we are going to keep it and if
we can take advantage of you for a few bucks we are 
going to do it. So I say to you, let's go with the 
committee, let's leave 390 where it is. Thank you, Mr. 
President.

SENATOR CLARK: Senator Newell.

SENATOR NEV/ELL: Mr. President, members of the Legisla­
ture, I stand before you today urging that this body 
bring 390 out of the committee. I have heard a great 
deal of discussion and talk about the urban areas being 
unfair and asking for some population factor or some 
population formula. You know, I think we have to 
discuss this in terms and the context of what is unfair


